From: Boyle, Tony (Councillor) Sent: 28 October 2015 11:13 To: McLucas, Steve Subject: Fwd: Housing proposal at Hillview Avenue. H-BU12	
Good day Steve. Please treat this as a formal objection.	
Kind regards.	
Tony	
Tony Boyle	
Councillor for Broxburn, Uphall and Winchburgh Ward	
West Lothian Council	
Sent from my iPad	
Begin forwarded message:	
From: Bridie Doherty Date: 26 October 2015 21:27:32 GMT To: "Boyle, Tony (Councillor)" < Tony.Boyle@westlothian.gov.uk > Subject: Housing proposal at Hillview Avenue Reply-To: Bridie Doherty	

Dear Tony,
Having been a resident of for thirty three years, I am totally opposed to the councils proposal to the development of housing in the Hillview and Stewartfield green belt.

Over the years our children were able to play safely in this area, and now our grandchildren can too. We've watched the saplings grow into mature trees which has encouraged wildlife to the area.

People other than the residents of Hillview use this area for recreational purposes i.e. walking, cycling and dog walking.

I would be grateful if you will take this into consideration of the residents and oppose any plans to develop this lovely piece of land into a concrete jungle.

Bridie Doherty.